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Engineering & Technology Enrollments 
Reach All-time High 

Undergraduate engineering enrollments 
surpassed the 500,000 mark to reach 
501,793 in Fall 2012, according to the 
recently released Engineering & Technology 
Enrollments report from the Engineering 
Workforce Commission (EWC). This 
represents an increase of almost 30,000 
additional undergraduate enrollments, a 6% 
increase from Fall 2011. EWC also reported 
continued steady growth in the number of 
engineering PhD candidates, for a total of 
69,411 candidates in Fall 2012. Purchase 
EWC's full report, Engineering & Technology 
Enrollments, Fall 2012, for additional details 
on the latest enrollments trends and 
forecasts for the future of the engineering 
workforce. 

Latest News

July 29-31, 2014 — The Minerals, Metals & Materials 
Society (TMS) will address issues of diversity and 
inclusion in the profession during a unique event... 
Learn more

 




